
9th May 2025

The Keys Newsletter

Dear Parent / Carer,

This week, we marked VE Day, an important moment in our history. Some of our 
classes took the opportunity to learn more about what it was, when it 
happened, and the lasting impact it had. A big well done to all the children who 
came in dressed in red, white, and blue, it was wonderful to see.

Thursday, Year 2 visited St. Peter's Church to learn about the special features of 
the church with Reverend James. 

Next week, our Year 6 pupils will be sitting their SATs. Both the children and staff 
have worked incredibly hard to reach this point. No matter the outcome, they 
should be very proud of the effort they’ve put in. They truly couldn’t have done 
any more. I hope they take time this weekend to relax (with no dangerous 
activities planned!) and head into next week with confidence. I’m sure we all join 
in wishing them the very best of luck.

Have a lovely weekend,

Mr Robinson
Headteacher





GROWTH MINDSET STAR OF THE WEEK

Isabella – Reception

Arthur G – Year 1

Harrison - Year 2

Mazie – Year 3

Amelie – Year 4

Sophie – Year 5

Tilly – Year 6

Georgia– Reception

Dean – Year 1

Kayden -  Year 2

Kenzie – Year 3

Josie – Year 4

Samuel – Year 5

Henry – Year 6

Awards week beginning 5th May 2025

VALUES

Sophia M - Love - Reception

Ellie – Respect – Year 1

Aaron – Trust – Year 2

Hannah – Faith – Year 3

Luis – Trust - Year 4

Ella – Respect – Year 5

Martha – Love – Year 6

This week’s Courage 

certificate is Growth:

Audrey – Year 1

Julia -  Year 2

Eliza – Year 3

 Erin – Year 4

Charlotte – Year 5

Lucas – Year 6

Alfie – Year 1

Joseph - Year 2

Finn – Year 3

Izzy – Year 4

ÉTOILE DE LA SEMAINE 



On Saturday 3rd May, Laylah Bate competed on behalf 
of St Peters in the British Schools' Tumbling Finals and is 

now the British Schools' Tumbling  Champion

What a fantastic achievement!! 
We are all very proud of her.



WOULD YOU BE INTERESTED IN PURCHASING OUR 
SCHOOL POETRY BOOK?

Back in March, for World Book Day, we at St Peter’s embarked on an 
exploration of the nature and wildlife around Newton. Our aim was to 
‘rediscover’ the lost words described in Robert MacFarlane’s book of the 
same name.

We are now thrilled to introduce to you Whispers of the Wild- a journey of 
lost and found words: a poetry anthology written by the children of St 
Peter’s.

The book features poems from every class across the school and would make 
a wonderful keepsake for families. We estimate the cost to be around £4 per 
copy.

At this stage, we are simply gathering expressions of interest to help us 
decide how many copies to print. This is not a commitment to purchase — 
just an indication of whether you might like to buy a copy (or more).

If you would be interested, please complete the link: 
https://forms.office.com/e/FDdxLTss38

Thank you for your continued support — and well done to all our young 
poets! 

YEAR 5 SWIMMING / PE

Year 5 will not be swimming on Thursday 15th May but should 
coming in wearing their PE kits, as they will have an alternative PE 
session.

YEAR 3 PE

Year 3 PE will revert back to Tuesdays from week commencing 12th 
May 2025.



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

EVENT DATE
SATS Week Week Commencing Monday 12th May

Whole School Disco Thursday 15th May

Road Safety – all classes except Years 5 & 6 Monday 19th May

Y4 – Geography Trip to Chester Zoo Tuesday 20th May

New Reception Parents Meeting Thursday 22nd May

Class Photos Friday 23rd May

PTA Krispy Kreme Doughnuts Sale Friday 23rd May

Last Day of Half Term Friday 23rd May



THE RAINBOW TEAM



Whole School Target: 98%
Current Average Whole School Attendance: 97.2%  

Attendance 



Contact Details
St Peter’s C.E. Primary School
Birley Street
Newton-le-Willows
WA12 9UR
01744 678630 
stpeter@sthelens.org.uk
https://twitter.com/NLWStPeters
www.st-peters.st-helens.sch.uk

UNIFORM
Uniform can be ordered direct from Touchline UK Liverpool Rd, Warrington,  WA5 1AE, 

01925 413777                            

sales@touchline-embroidery.com

We also have a small number of items on the School Money site under SHOP which you 

can pay for then contact school to arrange for them to be sent home with your child.

ABSENCE
When reporting on the absence line, can we politely request that you leave a brief 

description of your child’s illness rather than just saying they are unwell.  If your 

child has vomiting or diarrhoea please note that they should not return to school for a 

period of  48 hours after the last incident.  This is a local authority policy

Applications for Holiday Leave must be submitted to school at least 4 weeks in 

advance. Forms can be found on the school website or requested from the school office.  

In accordance with Government and Local Authority policy, holidays taken during term 

time will only be authorised in exceptional circumstances.

CHANGES
It is very important that if you change contact numbers, emails or addresses that you 

advise us as soon as possible.  Any changes must be sent into school via email.

Thank you

OFFICE NEWS

mailto:stpeter@sthelens.org.uk
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